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In March 2014, City of Prospect staff meet with members from local Service Clubs -
Prospect Rotary, Rotary Sunrise, Kiwanis, Soroptimist International of Torrens, and Prospect
and Blair Athol Lions to discuss ideas for a project to bring local young people together using
their creativity to improve and revitalize public areas (some vacant walls) in Prospect.

City of Prospect has a long and proud tradition of working with local community groups in the
development and delivery of community and public art, and has over the years encouraged
all forms of permanent and temporary public art throughout its City.

The aim of Right-on Walls is to
* Facilitate local Service Clubs making links and working with young people;
* Facilitate local Service Clubs working together to support local young people’s
creativity;
* Showcase local young people’s skills and ideas;
* Improve selected sites and the local amenity of selected public and private facilities

and venues;

* Place a two (2) to three (3) new graffiti / street / mural art works within City of
Prospect;

* Continue the tradition of mural art in Prospect, drawing people to Prospect through
art;

* Develop over time a changing programme of mural / graffiti /street artworks at the
skate park on Churchill Road

Right-on Walls is a programme of curated graffiti / street / mural art works at three
preselected sites around Prospect.

New graffiti / street / mural art works will be completed at the following two (2) sites:
o Nailsworth Hall, D’erlanger Ave Collingswood
o Prospect Kindergarten, Regency Road Prospect

Each artist will be provided with a photographic record of the final art work. All participating
artist(s) also agree and give permission for Council to use images of the artwork and
attribute the work to the artist(s) involved, including online and in print as required.

We applied for a grant from Messenger Press and what an unexpected bonus for our
project... not only did we get the $1000.00 grant but got great publicity with the articles in
the Messenger, the Advertiser including photos.

Members were asked to assist with the preparation of the murals at the two sites where the
walls need to be cleaned and given an undercoat prior to the painting of the murals.

There are photos attached displaying the sites with before and after results.

The finished projects have been very worthwhile, while working in partnership has been both
a very positive and successful outcome.



